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Good morning Chairman Klemin, members of the committee. My name is Sara Behrens and I 

am a staff attorney with the State Court Administrator’s Office. I am submitting this testimony 

on Senate Bill No. 2276 in a neutral capacity with a proposed amendment. It was noted that 

district court judges and referees were included but justices of the supreme court were not. The 

attached proposed amendment simply adds justices of the supreme court on page 1, line 10. 

Justices would also have reason to want their home addresses to be removed from public 

databases. We ask for your thoughtful consideration of the proposed amendment.  

 



PROPOSED AMENDMENTS TO ENGROSSED SENATE BILL NO. 2276 

 

Page 1, line 10, after “referee,” insert “justices of the supreme court,” 

Renumber accordingly 
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